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THE VILLAGES METRO DISTRICT NO. 6
FIRST AMENDMENT TO INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT

In 2004, the District and the Town entered into an IGA for the funding fire 

protection/emergency response services to be provided by the Town to District 

residents, in recognition of the extraordinary distance from the rest of the 

community.

The District pledged to levy a tax in the amount of 10 mills remitted to the 

Town to fund fire/emergency services. Since that time, the Town has continued 

to grow in the general direction of the District.

On February 6, 2024, Town Council authorized the IGA with the Villages at 

Castle Rock Metropolitan District No. 6 to alter the existing 2004 IGA. 









THE VILLAGES MD NO. 6
RECOMMENDED MILL LEVY PHASE DOWN

Certification Year of Metro District Mill Levy Recommended Phased Down Mill Levy

2026 9 mills

2027 8 mills

2028 7 mills

2029 6 mills

2030 and all years thereafter 5 mills



STAFF RECOMMENDATION
THE VILLAGES AT CASTLE ROCK METRO DISTRICT NO. 6

Staff recommends Town Council approve the resolution amending 

the IGA with the metro district reflecting a phased reduction in the 

mill levy, beginning after Fire Station No. 156 is operational, to a 

new permanent based of 5 mills. 



QUESTIONS?
RECOMMENDED MOTION

“I move to approve the Resolution as introduced by title.”

ALTERNATIVE MOTIONS

“I move to approve the Resolution with the following conditions:____.”

“I move to continue this item to [date] to allow time for: _____.”


